
Important dates for your diary  

 

 

12th July ĉSports roadshow   

morning  

 

13th July ĉHouse bake sale  

 

15th July ĉSummer Fete  

 

16th July ĉ  Tour DċAcorn.  Cheer on 

the riders at 8:15am  

 

19th July Ĉ sports day. Please    

remember your picnic lunch.  

22nd July ĉTerm 6 ends at 1pm.  

___________________________________________ 

5th September ĉTerm 1 2022/2023 

begins  

 

Attendance  

Highest attendance:  

Voyagers 97%  

Lost learning:  

87.5 hours  

News and Events  

Friday 8th July  

Dear  Par ents/Car er s,  

Today Discoverers have been to the Winchester Science Centre so this weekċs celebration 

collective worship will be taking place on Monday.  

 

As we rapidly approach the end of Term 6, the anticipation for House Points        

announcements each Friday is growing so next week we will make two ĉthis weekċs and 

next. On Friday the winning House will be announced.  We also have more          

individual house point badges to award.  There will be lots of photos next week!  

 

On Tuesday we are welcoming back Active Trowbridge for a Sports  

Roadshow.  As it is forecast to be very warm, please ensure children are 

wearing sunscreen and have a drinks bottle with them.  Sun hats are 

great too if they usually wear one.  

 

Wednesday sees our House Captains hold their final event of their     

primary career ĉa bake sale.  If you can help support this by providing 

something to sell, they would very much appreciate this.  We hope that 

everyone will bring some change and buy a treat after school.  

 

Reminders  

1st Thursday of the month Ĉ Pre - loved school uniform for sale in the library  

The library is open after school on Tues and Fri.  



Friday is the FOWAS Summer Fayre.  Leaflets have gone home this week with details of how to buy your ticket in      

advance.   It is wonderful to hear about all the incredible donations for the raffle.  Please remember to send back raffle  

tickets stubs or unsold tickets  

 

Please remember our intrepid Tour DċAcorn riders.  We were lucky enough to welcome Mr Price, Mr Cade and Mr Bowmanĉ

just part of the team taking on this challenge ĉ  to school this week for an assembly, where we heard about the route and 

the training that has been taking place.  There is still time to sponsor them via the JustGiving website here: ƘǧǇǎΥκκ

ǿǿǿΦƧǳǎǘƎƛǾƛƴƎΦŎƻƳκŎǊƻǿŘŦǳƴŘƛƴƎκǘƻǳǊŘŀŎƻǊƴ . 

All proceeds will go towards supporting vulnerable students across the Trust.  

We are also looking for early birds who would like to cheer on the riders as they pass our school at around 8:15am on  

Saturday 16th.  Can you come and cheer/wave a flag? Please let us know.  

 

  Finally, I just want to say a huge congratulations to our Year 6 children.  SATs results   

 have been sent to schools this week and will be distributed with reports shortly. The 

 national headline is that 59% of children achieved the Ċexpected standardċ in maths,   

 writing and reading.  At West Ashton, 72% did..  

 This is an incredible result and is testament to the hard work throughout lockdown and 

 this  year back in class.  As our theological vision states, ĊYou will shine among them      

 like stars in the skyċ and to me, yet again they have proved they most certainly are. 

 

Best wishes,  

Mrs Blake - Thwaite  

 

https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/tourdacorn
https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/tourdacorn


  

 

 

 

 

Online Safety News  



 

 

 

 

 

 


